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December 11, 2023 

Greeting parents, 

The following communication comes from the Athletic Office. Due to recent occurrences at basketball 

games, all remaining basketball games will be open to parents only. Each player or cheerleader will be 
allowed two parents. This will go into effect beginning Monday December 11, 2023. For schools that 

use TicketSpicket, any tickets that have already been purchased by spectators can be refunded. They 
can reach out to TicketSpicket directly. 

All visiting schools should send a roster to the host school with the parents that will be attending to help 
with this process. From: George McClure, Supervisor of Athletics 

Sincerely, 

Kenneth Nance 

Principal


